
	
Dear	Parents	and	Families,	
	
Welcome	to	2nd	grade!		I	am	very	excited	to	be	teaching	your	child	this	year.	This	is	my	
first	year	teaching	2nd	grade,	after	two	years	of	teaching	Kindergarten	at	Lower	Milford	
and	one	year	of	teaching	Tech	Smarts	at	Liberty	Bell	and	Lower	Milford.		This	year	will	
be	a	learning	experience	for	me	as	well!	
	
If	you	would	like	access	to	many	of	the	papers	I	send	home,	websites	for	you	and	your	
child	to	visit,	or	just	general	information,	feel	free	to	visit	my	teacher	website.		It	is	
accessible	from	the	Hopewell	school	home	page.	If	you	would	like	to	contact	me	for	any	
reason,	feel	free	to	e-mail	me	at	oliniks@slsd.org,	or	call	the	school	and	dial	my	
extension,		
	
As	a	final	order	of	business,	please	make	sure	you	have	sent	in	a	hard-sided	pencil	box	
for	your	child	to	use	in	school,	such	as	the	ones	pictured	below,	labeled	with	your	child’s	
name.		I	would	also	like	for	each	child	to	bring	in	a	set	of	headphones	or	earbuds	to	use	
with	our	iPads.	All	other	supplies	will	be	provided	by	the	school.	
	

OR		 	are	the	best	kinds	of	pencil	boxes	for	use	in	school!	
	
	
Here’s	to	a	great	year	of	2nd	grade!	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Mrs.	Susan	Olinik	
	
	


